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NEW eCase Link 
 
 
The SCWCC eCase system was upgraded this past weekend. If you have a previous link 
saved in your browser history or as a Favorite or Bookmark, it will no longer work.  
 
To access eCase, go to www.wcc.sc.gov and select the “eCase” link: 
 
 

 
 

Once you have accessed eCase through the home page, you may then save the new link 
as a Favorite or Bookmark. 
 
If you have issues connecting or logging in, please email wccit@wcc.sc.gov.  
 
For additional information contact: 
 
Kim Falls 
IT Systems Analyst 
kfalls@wcc.sc.gov  

 
1333 Main St, Suite 500 

P.O. Box 1715 
Columbia, S.C. 29202-1715 

 
Tel: (803) 737-5700 
Fax: (803) 737-1234 
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